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Provide Feedback: Brattle St. Survey 

In 2017, the City of Cambridge implemented separated bicycle lanes on 

Brattle St., from Eliot St. to Mason St., in order to enable people of all ages 

and abilities to travel more safely. As an important part of the project 

assessment, the City is now seeking feedback from all community members, 

including those who walk, bike, drive, and use public transit, through the 

survey and Wikimap below. 

TAKE THE BRATTLE ST. SURVEY COMMENT ON THE WIKIMAP 

bit.ly/brattlesurvey bit.ly/brattlewikimap 
Print surveys available upon request 

Design Before Design After 

For additional project information: bit.ly/brattlestreetbicyclelanes 

Contact: Chris Balerna, Project Manager, at 617.498.4710 or 
community.cambridge@kleinfelder.com 

mailto:community.cambridge@kleinfelder.com
https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4341756/Brattle-Street-Online-Survey
http://wikimapping.com/wikimap/brattle.html#.Wvr6t4gvy72
http://www.cambridgema.gov/traffic/sustainabletransportation/visionzero/visionzeroprojects/participatorybudgetingseparatedbikelanes

